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Good afternoon,
 

On Tuesday, February 14th, the Themes II Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a course
proposal for ENR/AEDE 2501.
 
The Panel approved the request with two important notes from the Arts and Sciences Curriculum
and Assessment Services office:

i. Note from the Arts and Sciences Curriculum and Assessment Services Office – Since the
course will be taught by one instructor from the Department of Agricultural, Environmental,
and Development Economics and one instructor from the School of Environment and
Natural Resources (as stated on pg. 4-5 of the syllabus), the ASC CAS Office will add a note to
that effect to the course description in curriculum.osu.edu/SIS so that students are aware of
the collaborative teaching aspect of the course and to ensure that the course continues to
function as a inter-departmental team-taught course in the future.

ii. Note from the Arts and Sciences Curriculum and Assessment Services Office – The office
notes that the first paragraph of the cover letter provided by the course proposers mentions
both the non-Honors and Honors versions of this course.  They offer a friendly reminder to
the department that the “H” version of the course has not yet been approved or reviewed
for inclusion in the New General Education, and that approval of ENR/AEDE 2501 does not
also provide approval for 2501H.

AEDE/ENR 2501 will continue through the approval process.  Our office will advance it to OAA.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Bill
Putikka (faculty Chair of the Themes II Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best,
Rachel
 
 
 

Rachel Steele, MA 
(Pronouns: she/her/hers / Honorific: Ms.)
Program Manager, Office of Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
306 Dulles Hall  230 Annie and John Glenn Ave. Columbus, OH 43210
(614) 688-4540
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-BLACK LIVES MATTER-
STOP AAPI HATE
DACA/undocumented ally 

           
I acknowledge that the land that The Ohio State University occupies is the ancestral and contemporary territory of the
Shawnee, Potawatomi, Delaware, Miami, Peoria, Seneca, Wyandotte, Ojibwe and Cherokee peoples. Specifically, the university
resides on land ceded in the 1795 Treaty of Greeneville and the forced removal of tribes through the Indian Removal Act of
1830. I honor the resiliency of these tribal nations and recognize the historical contexts that has and continues to affect the
Indigenous peoples of this land.

 
 


